Manor, Courtney

From: Ignatoski, Kathieen <

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 11:05 AM

To: Planning

Subject: ZBA22-2015; 611 lronwood neighbor comments
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

This is in response to a ZBA for a six foot tall opaque fence on 611 Ironwood (ZBA22-2015). We live
directly across the street from this residence and face that fence (3313 Dexter Rd). We have no
issues with their fence. They are not on a corner, so the fence does not block the view of oncoming
traffic, the fence is not unsightly, and the fence provides them backyard privacy, separation from their
neighbors, and privacy from busy Dexter Rd.

Thus, as neighbors who view this fence daily, both driving and out our front door, we have no problem

with this fence.

Kathleen and Michael Ignatoski
3313 Dexter Rd
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Electronic Mail is not secure, may not be read every day, and should not be used for urgent or sensitive issues



